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President’s Column
In a year when everything seems out of sorts, we are rapidly 
approaching the end of summer 2020. Hopefully, you and your 
family are staying safe and healthy. Perhaps you have been able 
to start new summer traditions based on the changes to everyday 
life amid COVID-19 and more than 145 Executive Orders. Enjoy 
the rest of summer before the leaves start turning colors, which 
means snow is approaching.

Originally, I had scheduled Meet & Greet sessions on a few 
Saturdays every four to six weeks when Officers and Board 
Members who were available would be at the TCSL Clubhouse to 
talk to members. The purpose was to socialize, network, and get 
ideas for future activities at TCSL. Unfortunately, all of the Meet 
& Greet meetings were cancelled due to COVID-19. Keep your 
eyes on the TCSL on-line calendar, since I will be re-instating the 
meetings as soon as possible.

The TCSL Board meeting in August 2020 will be a Zoom meeting 
in a continuing effort to keep everyone healthy, follow current 
Executive Orders, practice social distancing, etc. Pursuant to 
our bylaws, there will be NO August membership meeting. In 
September, we will have both a TCSL Board meeting and also a 
TCSL Membership meeting. I am going to try and have both these 
September meetings in person; however, a lot will depend on 
the current Executive Orders that are in place in September. So 
stay tuned for an update on how the September meetings will be 
conducted.

I would like to emphasize the hours the ranges are open. The 
ranges are open on Monday through Saturday from 10am until 
dusk or 8pm, which ever comes FIRST. On Sunday the ranges 
are open from 12pm until dusk or 8pm, whichever comes FIRST.  
Lately, there have been a few occasions of people shooting before 
12pm on Sunday or after 8pm during the week. These times, both 
the startup and end times, as well as the different times on Sunday, 
have been in place for a long time and, in part, were set so our 
neighbors could enjoy their evenings or their mornings without 
shooting in the background. If you are at TCSL and you hear 
someone violating these restrictions, please nicely inform them of 
our rules. Keep in mind, the trap range remains closed.

At the August TCSL Board meeting a report will be provided based 
upon the motion set out below which the TCSL Board approved at 
the June meeting.

That the environmental task force and various committees 
review the November 2002 NRA Range Evaluation Report, 
the most current version of the USEPA’s publication, Best 
Management Practices for Lead at Outdoor Shooting Ranges, 
and the 2007 TCSL Environmental Stewardship Plan/MUCC 
Agreement and report to the board by the August 2020 board 
meeting what, if any, requirements, recommendations, or 
suggestions in those documents need to be implemented 
along with a proposed 2020-2021 implementation schedule 
based priority.

Also at the June 2020 TCSL Board meeting, the following motion 
was passed:

That because the creek on the trap range is no longer 
covered and Section 3.2.2 of the 2007 TCSL Environmental 
Stewardship Plan/MUCC Agreement requires the trap range 
to be closed until effective protection of the waterway is 
restored, the trap committee should develop and present a 
proposal for approval to the appropriate committees and the 
board to allow temporary trap shooting elsewhere on TCSL 
property, if possible, until a permanent trap shooting option is 
developed and approved.

At the July TCSL Board meeting the Trap Committee did not 
have any proposals to present to the Board to allow temporary 
trap shooting elsewhere on the TCSL property, if possible, until 
a permanent trap shooting option is developed and approved.  
Information had also not been received in terms of the costs/
potential income from lead reclamation on the trap range (or the 
pistol and rifle ranges) at the time of the July TCSL Board meeting.  
We now have received information from one vendor on reclaiming 
lead at the rifle and pistol ranges; however, a site visit is required to 
get information on the trap range.

Based upon COVID-19 concerns and Executive Orders, TCSL hall 
rentals have not occurred over the last few months. Income from 
classes is up and new ideas (e.g., Chicken Dinner Fundraiser) are 
being attempted to generate income for TCSL. Still, at the end 
of the day, the lost income from hall rental is a significant loss of 
income for TCSL. The Booster Club was put in place, in part, to 
help replace the loss of income from hall rental. Members have 
made donations to TCSL (Thank you to everyone who donated 
funds, especially during these times.). However, we’re looking at 
approximately a $10,000 expense to have the back stops on all 
of the pistol ranges and two of the rifle ranges fixed. So that these 
backstops can be repaired before the ground freezes and ranges 
are closed for the second year in a row, please make any donation 
you can to the TCSL Booster Club. Every donation will help fund 
the project. The goal is to get the backstops repaired in early fall so 
all of the ranges can remain open during the winter.

Keep monitoring the on-line TCSL calendar for changes in 
schedules, new events, etc. This year, more than in recent years, 
the calendar is constantly changing each week. For example, 
some of our classes have been full, so additional classes have 
been added to handle the over-flow. Reach out to Brian Craig (734-
637-8000) if you would like to see a different class added. NRA 
Basic Rifle course has been added as a distance-learning class 
with the range time on the rifle ranges. (See August 29 and 30 on 
the on-line calendar.)

Enjoy your Labor Day weekend. Bring a friend to TCSL for some 
shooting on the holiday weekend!! 

Steve Reed
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Natural Resources Commission Approves 
2020 Deer Hunting Regulations

The Michigan Natural Resources 
Commission has just approved a new 
package of deer regulations at their 
regular monthly meeting, which was 
conducted in an online and conference call 
format due to COVID-19 public health and 
safety concerns. Michigan Department of 
Natural Resources deer program experts 
say the regulations, which will be in effect 
for the 2020 deer hunting season, will 
provide additional opportunities and cost-
savings for hunters and will offer flexibility 
in how hunters pursue deer. The DNR 
uses existing and projected data to gauge 
the impact of proposed regulations. The 
data shows that the projected changes 
will not have a significant negative effect 
on the deer herd or the quality of deer 
hunting. “These recommendations are 
aimed at making it easier for hunters of 
all ages and experience levels to enjoy 
a Michigan outdoor tradition, while at 
the same time facing the present and 
future challenges of managing the state’s 
abundant deer population,” said Chad 
Stewart, the DNR’s deer, elk, and moose 
program leader.

Approved deer regulations for 2020 
include:

Statewide. Liberty and Independence 
hunt qualifications now include deaf 
people. Mentored youths (age 9 and 
younger), junior license holders (age 10-
16), and apprentice license holders are 
exempt from antler point restrictions in all 
seasons, in all deer management units 
(DMUs) and under all licenses, which 
include both the regular and restricted 
tags on the deer combo license. The 
statewide limit for private-land antlerless 
license purchase is 10 per hunter. This 
limit offers maximum opportunity for those 
who wish to manage abundant deer on 
their property.Hunters with disabilities 
may use single-bite and multibite baits 
during the Liberty and Independence 
hunts. Hunters participating in the Liberty 
and Independence hunts may begin 
baiting five days before both hunts.

Saline High School Trap Team

Saline Trap won their conference in Mich-
igan this year and will receive a “Confer-
ence Champs Trophy” (by mail). There 
are two conferences in the State of Mich-
igan. We will never know if Saline would 
have been the overall winner, because 
both the state and national tournaments 
were cancelled this year due to COVID. 

Jeremy Hoerauf, Nathan Huddleston and 
Megan Miller finished in the conference 
Top 3 and received awards. These three 
shooters, along with Braden Osborne and 
Ian Dickinson, finished in the Top 10 in 
Michigan. 

Susan Duda-Osborne

Nathan Huddleston, Jeremy Hoerauf

Braden Osborne, Megan Miller, Ian Dickinson

Upper Peninsula. Upper Peninsula 
archers in select DMUs may pursue 
antlerless deer with their deer/deer combo 
license. The following DMUs continue to 
be closed to antlerless harvest during 
the archery seasons: 027, 031, 036, 042, 
066, 127 and 131. Additional DMUs may 
be open or closed based on the snowfall 
totals from the prior winter, pending DNR 
analysis. Please see the 2020 Hunting 
Digest for complete regulations when 
it becomes available in August.Antler 
point restrictions have been removed on 
the deer license in parts of DMU 122, 
including areas outside the core chronic 
wasting disease surveillance area.

Lower Peninsula. In addition to the 
archery season, antlerless deer may be 
taken on the deer/deer combo license 
during the firearm and muzzleloader 
seasons in all Lower Peninsula DMUs. 
Early and late antlerless seasons will be 
open in all Lower Peninsula mainland 
DMUs.Antlerless deer may be taken on a 
deer/deer combo license during both the 
early and late antlerless seasons in the 
Lower Peninsula.Antlerless quotas will 
change in select DMUs. The muzzleloader 
season in the southern Lower Peninsula 
will be shortened to 10 days and the late 
antlerless firearm season will begin the 
Monday after the muzzleloader season 
concludes in the Lower Peninsula. 
Muzzleloaders can be used on public 
lands in Zone 3 during the late antlerless 
firearm season to take any deer with a valid 
tag.All legal firearms may be used during 
the muzzleloader season in the southern 
Lower Peninsula.Carcass movement 
restrictions will be scaled to areas most 
affected by chronic wasting disease. This 
aligns movement restrictions to areas with 
the highest risk of CWD is being observed. 
The expanded archery season through 
January 31 will continue for one more 
year in Wayne, Oakland, and Macomb 
counties. It previously expired January 
31, 2020. The 2020 Hunting Digest will 
have further information regarding these 
regulations. The digest is in the process 
of being finalized now that regulations are 
set. Watch for the current digest in August 
at Michigan.gov/DNRDigests.

Jon N Yost
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New Members

Marshel & Angela Barbash
Amber Beattie
William Bullard
Kevin Detroy

George Durant
Raul Enrique

William Linsenbigler
Michael Manahan
David McNamara 
Keith Mernovage

Jeremy Penry
Greg Poloni

Kevin Stanley
Jeffery Sterniak

Glenn Timpe

Charlie Unbehaun

Memorial & Well-Being

Lifetime member Billy Albert Masten, 90, 
passed away on Saturday, July 4, at Well-
spring Lutheran Services in Monroe. He 
leaves behind his chilcren, grandchildren, 
great-grandchildren, and a host of nieces 
and nephews. A graveside service has 
take place at Maple Grove Cemetery in 
Dundee.  

Please send Memorial/Well-Being items, 
to newsletter@tcsl.org.

The New “NRA CCW” Course
Until this year, in order to get your 
concealed pistol license, the state of 
Michigan require that you take a course 
that covered the use of deadly force and 
fire at least shoot 30 rounds of ammo. This 
course had to be recognized as a national 
organization that provide at the training 
that would meet or exceed these states  
requirements. In Michigan, the NRA’s 
“Personal Protection in the Home” met 
that requirement and that class was taught 
so that law bidding citizens could apply for 
their concealed pistol license. The problem 
with this course is you were never shown 
how to concealed carry or draw from a 
holster or deal with a fire fight. It is exactly 
as the title suggests, protection inside the 
home. If you wanted to carry outside the 
home the NRA has adjusted another class 
called “Personal Protection Outside 
the Home”. Unfortunately, the average 
citizen did not want to sit through a two 
day course firing 250 rounds. 

Finally! The NRA has introduced a new 
course called the “NRA CCW” course. 
This course takes the best of many 
courses that the NRA offers and now 
truly has prepared people for concealed 
carry outside of the home.  This course 
deals with many different types of Carry 
modes, emergency or slide lock reloads or 
magazine changes versus combat reloads 
magazine changes. This is the first course 
that really deals with how to survive on the 
street in a fire fight, in a one day course. It 
deals with unjamming your firearm under 
pressure and re-engage in your threats 
until they are no longer a threat. 

Even if you already have your Concealed 
Pistol License, this is a great course to take 
and more importantly, it is great training to 
have and to continue to train with because 
this is one test in life that effects everyone 
we love. 

This course fills up fast, so sign up early 
from the calendar. The next two TCSL 
classes are Saturday, August 8, or Sunday, 
August 23. Contact TCSL Education to 
have a link sent to you. 

Brian Craig - 734-637-8000

 

Donate to 
Tri-County Sportsmens League 

Purpose: TCSL Booster Club 

$10.00  $50.00  $100.00 
USD  USD  USD 

 Other Amount: 

  Make this a monthly donation 

 

Scan the QR Code below  
or use your camera on your smart phone 

 

Or Mail a check to: 
 

Tri-County Sportsmens League 
8640 Moon Road 
Saline, MI 48176 

Attn: Booster Club 
 

Booster Club 
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On August 29 we will be having a new 
rifle match at TCSL. We’re calling it the 
“Cavalry Match,” as it kind of leans toward 
shooting that you might have done if you 
were a cavalry trooper in the late 1800s.  
It will take place on the 25-, 50-, and 100-
yard rifle ranges; and here are the firearm 
requirements:

1)	 A centerfire, iron-sighted pistol of any 
type (semi-auto, revolver, or single 
shot), along with at least 10 rounds 
of ammunition for the pistol.  No red 
dots or optics of any kind.

2)	 A centerfire rifle with iron sights and 
a barrel of 20 inches long or less 
(a carbine).  It can be of any type 
(semi-auto, bolt, lever, pump, single 
shot, etc.), but must be capable of 
being easily single loaded and fired.   
You will need at least 30 rounds of 
ammunition for the rifle.  No red dots 
or optics of any kind.

Match fees will be $10 for members, $15 
for guests. Here is the course of fire:

Round 1 – Firing from the Horse

The course of fire will start on the 50-
yard range with 10 rounds fired for score.  
The shooter will be seated on a stool and 

fire unsupported (no bench, no slings).  
The first five rounds will be fired with 
the shooter facing the target (shoulders 
square to the target, legs on either side 
of stool). The stool will be turned 90 
degrees, and the shooter will fire 5 rounds 
across their body (shoulders in line with 
target, legs on either side of stool). And 
all firing will be done single-loaded, with 
ammunition in a pouch on your belt (we 
provide the pouch). And there is a time 
limit: 40 seconds for each 5-shot group.  
Any shots not taken, or taken after the 
time limit, will not count.

Round 2 – Dismounted, Kneeling

10 shots with a rifle at 50 yards from the 
kneeling position, unsupported, single 
loaded, in 80 seconds. Ammo will again 
be held in a pouch on the shooter’s belt.  
Any shots not taken, or taken after the 
time limit, will not count.

Round 3 – Prone, Behind your Horse

10 shots fired lying down with a rifle at 
100 yards, single loaded, using a rounded 
rest to simulate shooting from behind a 
downed horse. 10 shots in 80 seconds, 
with ammo held in a belt pouch. Any shots 
not taken, or taken after the time limit, will 
not count.

Justice Megan Cavanagh
Michigan Supreme Court

Judge Elizabeth Gleicher
Michigan Court of Appeals

Chief Judge Carol Kuhnke
Washtenaw Circuit Court

Judge Patrick Conlin
Washtenaw Circuit Court

Judge Timothy Connors
Washtenaw Circuit Court

Judge Patrick J. Conlin      
Washtenaw Circuit Court (retd.)  

Judge J. Cedric Simpson
14A-1 District Court

Tracy is proud to have the endorsement 
of Tri-County Sportsmen’s League 

President Steve Reed

Chief Judge Anna Marie Anzalone
Lenawee Circuit Court

Judge Anna Frushour
14A-3 District Court

Judge Matthew McGivney
Livingston Circuit Court

Chief Judge Michael Hatty
Livingston Circuit Court

Paid for by Tracy Van den Bergh for Judge | PO Box 131429 Ann Arbor, MI 48113

Justice Marilyn Kelly
Michigan Supreme Court (retd.)

We Support Tracy

Vote by mail or on
Tuesday, August 4th

 (ret.)  (ret.)

Round 4 – Pistol as a Last Resort

10 shots standing, one-handed from 25 
yards. Pistol will start unloaded and on a 
bench next to the shooter. If a revolver is 
used, no speed loaders are allowed. If an 
automatic, the magazine must be empty 
at the start and on the bench, and only 
one magazine may be used. Ammo will be 
stored in a belt pouch. At start, the shooter 
will load the pistol (or magazine) with 5 
rounds and shoot the target at 25 yards, 
then reload 5 more rounds and fire on the 
same target. If an autoloader is used, the 
same magazine must be loaded twice with 
5 rounds each time (this will make it more 
even between revolvers and autoloaders 
regarding speed). All 10 shots must be 
taken within 80 seconds. Any shots not 
taken, or taken after the time limit, will not 
count.

Simple, right? Probably not. Come on 
out on August 29 and shoot, or just 
come watch. Remember: no scopes 
or other optics are allowed (and no 
spotting scopes either), and no rimfire 
firearms. There will be no sight-in shots, 
so get to the club and practice ahead of 
the match. And come ready to have fun!  
Any questions, email Dave Vandermark at 
rifle@tcsl.org.

New Rifle Match Being Help
Saturday, August 29
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Chicken Dinner 
Fundraiser 

Friday, Aug 28   5-7 PM 
 

 Menu 

Baked Chicken Breast & Drumstick 
Baked Beans 
Coleslaw 
Roll and Butter 
Cookie 
 

 CARSIDE PICKUP ONLY 
 Prepay $12.00 before August 24th 

$15.00 cash or credit card at drive-through on 8/28 

Click Here to Pre-Pay 

Winner Winner Chicken Dinner

On Friday, July 24, TCSL held a takeout 
-only, Chicken Dinner. This took the place 
of our typical monthly Steak Fry, which 
would be impossible to do under the 
current conditions.

Thanks to those members who 
volunteered to help cook, assemble, and 
deliver those meals. And thanks to those 
who ate; we served 70 meals. We even 
had a couple of board members volunteer 
to help out. It was great to see so many 
old friends again—even though they were 
masked.

We will have another Chicken Dinner 
“Curbside Delivery” in August; so mark 
your calendar for Friday, August 28, from 
5-7 pm. We offer a discounted price of 
$12 to those who prepay for their meals, 
and take cash or credit card for $15 the 
day of the event.

And if you can put in a few hours to help 
out the crew, send a note to kitchen@tcls.
org. 

Mark Smokowicz

Monday-Saturday: 
Shooting may begin 
no earlier than 10am

Sunday: 
Shooting may begin 

no earlier than 12 noon

Every Day:
Shooting must cease

by 8pm or dusk, whichever 
occurs earlier.

TCSL 
RANGE HOURS

https://www.paypal.com/cgi-bin/webscr?cmd=_s-xclick&hosted_button_id=996TARVJ9AQSL
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Third Military Rifle Match Held 

Our third standard Military Rifle Match for 2020 was held on Saturday July 18th at the 100-yard rifle 
range with 8 shooters.  

Results of the match: 

Place  Shooter  Rifle   Round  Score 
Iron Sight Division 
1st Place Dave Harris  AR-15   .223 Rem 349-4x 
2nd Place Jerry Marken  M1A   .308 Win 320-1x   
3rd Place Ed Benko  No.4 Mk.I Enfield 303 British 299-2x 
  Mark Smokowicz AR-15   .223 Rem 279 
  Paul Siska  AR-15   .223 Rem 246-1x 

Dave Vandermark 1898 U.S. Krag  30/40 Krag 239 
   
   
Scoped Division 
1st Place Jeff Gage  AR-15   .223 Rem 323-1x 
2nd Place Paul Dunlap  M1 Carbine  30 Carbine 295-1x 
 
Our next Military Rifle Match will be held on Saturday, August 15th, and is open to all TCSL members and 
guests.  Registration starts at 9am and the match begins at 10am.  A short safety briefing will be held 
prior to the match.  Fees for the match will be $10 for members and $15 for guests.   You can compete 
with any military style rifle (no full autos), foreign or domestic, modern or vintage, with iron sights or 
scope. You will need 45 rounds of safe ammunition, a shooting mat or something to lie on, safety or 
shooting glasses and ear protection.  Spotting scopes and sling are helpful. 
The course of fire for the event shall be: (5) rounds of slow fire in the prone positon for sight-in within 5 
minutes.   For score; (10) rounds slow fire in the prone position, (10) rounds of rapid fire in the prone 
position, (10) rounds rapid fire in the sitting position and (10) rounds of slow fire in the standing un-
supported position.  For the Slow fire portion single fed rounds are fired within 8 minutes, while rapid 
fire is within 80 seconds with a magazine or stripper clip change.   There will be a short safety briefing 
prior to the match.  Please Note: You need not be a military member to compete, as they are surely 
welcome, you only need to own a military style rifle.  For further information or questions contact 
Dave Vandermark at rifle@TCSL.org. 

Third Military Rifle Match Held

contact: Val Kabat

contact: Carol Parent, 734-417-6895
Sharon Beckey

Women On Target
Saturday, June 12, 2021

8am-5pm

Kids on the Range Day
Saturday, July 17, 2021

8am-5pm

Rifle Range Improvements

In early July, the 
Rifle Ranges added 
13 new wood 
shooting stools to 
complement our 
nice wood-and-
metal stools. We 
now have plenty 
of seating for a full 

house—plus a few extras, so you can 
sit at a bench with your kids or guests. 
Special thanks to Nick Sitarski and his son 
Parker for cutting and drilling all the wood 
for the construction.

Dave Vandermark

NRA Dinner

Our NRA Dinner is still a go for September 
25. Games, Silent Auction, Live Auction, 
and a great meal.

In accordance with the governor’s execu-
tive orders, we will be practicing safe-dis-
tancing throughout the evening. This 
means that we are limited to selling only 
50% of our normal amount of tickets, so 
space is limited. It also means that the bar 
will be closed and drink orders will be taken 
at your table. 

Please come out and support the Friends 
of NRA program during this difficult time. 
People are still depending on the money 
we raise to fund safety, youth, and training 
programs in our community. 

For ticket information:
Gary Knechtel - 734-218-0381

Donate to TCSL

Doing some spring cleaning while we are 
all homebound? Of course you are! TCSL 
is still looking for donations of outdoor 
equipment for its next sale. Shooting and 
reloading gear and components? Knives? 
Camping equipment? Fishing stuff? We’d 
love to have it if you are looking to move it 
on. We will find it a new, loving home and 
turn it into cash for the club. We plan to 
have another sale at TCSL as soon as we 
are able. The one we had last year was a 
big success and was enjoyed by everyone 
who attended. We just have to wait for the 
governor to give us the OK.

Please drop any donations by the club 
(once we are open), marked “Attn: Dave 
Vandermark.” Have more to donate than 
you can fit in your vehicle, or need help 
because it’s heavy? We can arrange to 
pick it up. Just email me at rifle@tcsl.org, 
and we’ll figure out a time to get it done.

Thanks in advance, and be on the lookout 
for the date of the next sale.

Dave Vandermark
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PCC & .22 Rifle Bowling Pin Shoot 
PCC (Pistol Caliber Carbine) 

Sundays:
August 9, September 20

11:30am until 5:00pm

Shooting starts at 12:00 noon, and the 
cost for each relay (25 pins = 5 pins x 5 
tables) is $5.00. ($5.00 range fee applies 
for non-members.)

Pin-shooting is a fun, but challenging, event. 
We welcome the skilled shooter, as well 
as the novice shooter to participate. We 
guarantee you will enjoy yourself, while en-
hancing your shooting skills. Members are 
encouraged to bring friends/family along 
with them. Non-members are welcome.

The shooter stands 25 feet away from a 
structure, with 5 bowling pins on it. A safe-
ty officer with a timer will give the com-
mand to commence firing, at which time 
the shooter will begin shooting until all 5 
pins are knocked down. The time it takes 
to knock 5 pins down is recorded. The av-
erage time of the shooters best 4 tables 
will determine his/her score. Bragging 
rights are determined by the lowest shoot-
er's score (time).

In the 4x4 Steel Plate Challenge, shoot-
ers will get two chances to knock down 4 
steel plates, using only 4 rounds of ammo 
in their handgun. Speed and accuracy will 
determine the winner. Shooter with the 
fastest time of the day wins a cash prize. 
The cost to try the 4x4. Price for the Chal-
lenge is $4.00.

If you don't own a handgun, PCC or .22 
rifle and would like to participate, there will 
be several members on site who are will-
ing to loan you their .22 handgun or rifle 
for this event.

Contact: Mike Cowhy 313-530-7789 car-
64mc@peoplepc.com

Handgun, PCC & .22 Rifle 
Bowling Pin Shoot and 

4x4 Steel Plate Challenge

Sundays: 
August 2, August 30, September 27 

11:30am until 5:00pm

Shooting starts at 12:00 noon, and the 
cost for each relay (24 pins = 6 pins x 4 
tables) is $5.00.($5.00 range fee applies 
for non-members.

Pin shooting is a fun, but challenging event. 
We welcome the skilled shooter, as well 
as the novice shooter to participate. We 
guarantee you will enjoy yourself, while en-
hancing your shooting skills. Members are 
encouraged to bring friends/family along 
with them. Non-members are welcome. 

The shooter stands 20 yards away from 
a structure, with 6 bowling pins on it. 
A safety officer, with a timer, will give 
the command to commence firing, at 
which time the shooter will begin shoot-
ing until all 6 pins are knocked down. 
The time it takes to knock 6 pins down 
is recorded. The average time of the 
shooters best 3 tables will determine 
his/her score. Bragging rights are de-
termined by the lowest shooter’s score. 

If you don’t own a PCC or .22 rifle and 
would like to participate, there will be 
several members on site who are willing 
to loan you their .22 rifle for this event.     

Contact: Jim Walter 734-478-3946 jdwal-
ter54@comcast.net

These dates are contingent upon government guidelines 
regarding COVID-19. Please check TCSL’s online calendar.

Do you own or work for a business 
that would like increased visibility? 

Advertise here in “On Target,”
 and your ad can be seen by 
750 members each month.

Best advertising value in the county!  

A business-card-size ad, for instance, 
is only $100 for an entire year. 

And you can change the content each 
month at no additional cost.

A complete list of advertising options is 
available on the TCSL website.

Val Kabat

Advertise
Your Business

Here!

mailto:car64mc%40peoplepc.com?subject=
mailto:car64mc%40peoplepc.com?subject=
mailto:jdwalter54%40comcast.net?subject=
mailto:jdwalter54%40comcast.net?subject=
http://tcsl.org
http://haabsrestaurant.com
http://tcsl.org/wp-content/uploads/2017/02/TCSL-Ad-Policy-Approved-7-17-2014.pdf
mailto:newsletter%40tcsl.org?subject=


Very Important: For up-to-date information, please see the online calendar. 

Aug 2020 (Eastern Time - New York)Tri-County Sportsmen League Events

2 6 2 7 2 8 2 9 3 0 3 1 1
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1 6 1 7 1 8 1 9 2 0 2 1 2 2

2 3 2 4 2 5 2 6 2 7 2 8 2 9

3 0 3 1 1 2 3 4 5

Pistol house 

8am - NRA CCW @ 

Virtual Scout Camp (south side parking lot and flagpole) @ Tri-

10am -  Wednesday 

5pm -  Mult i -gun 

10am -  .22LR 100 yd 

12pm - PCC & .22 York Township 10am -  Wednesday 

5pm -  Mult i -gun 

6:30pm - Friends of 

8am - NRA CCW - 

12pm - Bowling Pin 6:30pm - NRA Gun 10am -  Wednesday 

5pm -  Mult i -gun 

6:30pm - Education 9am - Mil i tary Rif le 

9am - NRA Basics of 

6:30pm -  Safety 10am -  Wednesday 

5pm -  Mult i -gun 

6pm -  New Member  

6:30pm -  Board 4pm - IDPA Friday 8am -  IDPA Match 

10am -  Graduation 

8am -  Michigan 10am -  Wednesday 

5pm -  Mult i -gun 

6:30pm -  Firearms 5pm - Chicken 3pm - (CANCELLED)

12pm - PCC & .22 6:30pm - NRA Gun 10am -  Wednesday 

5pm -  Mult i -gun 

Sun M o n T u e W e d Thu Fr i S a t

Sep 2020 (Eastern Time - New York)Tri-County Sportsmen League Events

3 0 3 1 1 2 3 4 5

6 7 8 9 1 0 1 1 1 2

1 3 1 4 1 5 1 6 1 7 1 8 1 9

2 0 2 1 2 2 2 3 2 4 2 5 2 6

2 7 2 8 2 9 3 0 1 2 3

12pm - PCC & .22 6:30pm - NRA Gun 10am -  Wednesday 

5pm -  Mult i -gun 

10am -  Wednesday 8am - IDPA Tier 2 Match (All Pistol & Rifle Ranges closed) @ Tri-

6:30pm - Education 4pm -  60th Birthday 

IDPA Tier 2 Match 6:30pm -  Safety 10am -  Wednesday 

6pm -  New Member  

5pm -  Burger Night 

6:30pm -  Board 

7pm -  Membership 

9am - Mil i tary Rif le 

10am -  Meet  &  

12pm - Bowling Pin 10am -  Wednesday 6:30pm -  Firearms 4pm - Friends of 

8am -  Michigan 

12pm - PCC & .22 

10am -  Wednesday 12pm -  185 yd Rif le 

Sun M o n T u e W e d Thu Fr i S a t

http://tcsl.org
http://tcsl.org

